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Friday 24™ November 2023

Dear parents /carers,

We invite you to join our Reception ‘Inspire Workshops’. Our ‘Inspire Workshops’ are a great way for you
to become involved with your children learning and spiritual journey. Reception’s Inspire Workshop will

take place on Friday 8™ December at 9.15am and will last for about 1 hour.

This will be a lovely opportunity for you to learn alongside your child about Advent and how to make an
Advent Wreath. The workshop is ideally for 1 family member for each child.

If you or a family member are able to attend, please complete the reply slip below.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs S Rathbone

Principal

| parent of

I will be attending Reception ‘Inspire workshops’ Friday 8" December at 9.15am.

Signed Date

Many Hearts, One Accord
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